Welcome to Cub Scouts!



Pack 60

College Station, TX **Christ United Methodist Church**

We're glad you and your child made the choice to join us for a year of adventure and fun in Pack 60! This year, we have planned an exciting lineup of safe activities that will help your child build friendships, learn new skills, enjoy the outdoors, and make many new memories.

Just like you, the leaders of Pack 60 are parenting in a pandemic, and we're all in this together. We could not let COVID-19 stop us from ensuring that our children have a safe and great scouting experience, and we welcome you to join us!



This year will be slightly different from past years in our pack, but that does not mean that we will not be learning and having fun!

Our Den Meetings, the smaller groups of children who are in the same grade at school, will be meeting approximately twice a month (more or less frequently based on the age of the children, and many of those meetings will have a virtual and/or socially distanced face-to-face component.

Our Pack Meetings, the time when the entire pack comes together for exciting programs, competitions, and activities, will be

hosted either virtually, or in an outdoor setting that adheres to all local, state, or national guidance from health officials and leaders.

We've also planned some new competitions, service projects, activities, and adventures that will help families participate in scouting together.



How Can I Stay Up-To-Date With the Activities?

As we have all learned in 2020, plans tend to change as we all respond to the pandemic. Therefore, we've established the following places to get the latest information:

Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/Pack60CS/

Pack Website

http://www.pack60.info/

Scoutbook

https://www.scoutbook.com/

